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Consolidated Edison Company 
of New York 
Attention: Mr. William J. Cahill, Jr 

Vice President 
4 Irving Place 
New York, New York 10003

Docket No. 50-247 
License No. DPR-26

Reference-:- Your letter dated April 1, 1974 
In response to our letter dated March 13, 1974 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter informing us of the material you identified in Appendix A to your letter as proprietary, it has been withheld from Public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.79 of the AEC's "Rules of Practice".  

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

f Robert T. Carlson, Chief 
Facility Construction and 
Engineering Support Branch 

cc: Mr. W. R. Cobean, Jr., Manager 
Nuclear Power Generation Dept.  
A. E. Upton, Esquire 
Mr. J. Coulch, Station Manager
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of New York 
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